[image: image2.png]Angus
Council



[image: image3.png]INVESTOR IN PEOPLE



EMAIL
NL/AM
17 February 2012 

To
Parent Council Chairpersons (Landward)
Dear Sir/Madam

MEETING WITH PARENT COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVES, MONDAY 27 FEBRUARY 2012 at 7.15PM, WHITEHILLS PRIMARY SCHOOL, FORFAR
I refer to my letter of 16 December 2011.

I am pleased to enclose herewith a copy of the agenda for the meeting to be held in Whitehills Primary School, Forfar, on 27 February 2012, between 7.15 and 9.30pm.  Please note that the meeting will be largely workshop/discussion-based.
I would be grateful if you could confirm by Thursday 23 February 2012, the name of the representative(s) from your Parent Council nominated to attend the meeting.  If it is not possible for your Parent Council to be represented on 27 February, please advise me accordingly.  A brief e-mail to Alison McIntosh (McIntoshA@angus.gov.uk) would be appreciated.
In the meantime, my colleagues and I look forward to meeting with your nominee(s) on 27 February 2012.
Yours sincerely
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Neil Logue

Director of Education
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